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6 May 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Year 13 Revision Support 

With exam season fast approaching we want to ensure that we are offering students as much 
support as possible to help prepare them for their final examinations. 

The Sixth Form is open daily from 8.00am-4.30pm, enabling students the availability before/after 
school and during lunch to work on revision. We will also continue revision sessions during 
Personal Development time. Members of the Sixth Form team are on hand if students require 
help or support with any aspect of their revision.  

This year, we plan to offer pre-exam revision sessions with teachers before most exams. The 
sessions will either be on the morning of the exam, or in the afternoon before an exam takes place 
the following morning. This is to provide students with a final confidence boost, and I would 
strongly encourage all students to attend these sessions where possible, even after going on 
study leave. The pre-exam revision sessions will start on Thursday 8 May and will run through to 
the final exam. I have included a copy of the timetable for reference. 

The last teaching day for Year 13 students this year will be Wednesday 21 May, after which, 
students will then go on study leave. Students are still welcome to attend sixth form to revise for 
their exams and I would urge them to attend any revision sessions with their teachers. 

Year 13 students have worked incredibly hard this year and I am confident that with this last push 
they are capable of achieving some excellent results this year.  

If you have any questions about revision sessions, please feel free to contact me directly and I 
will be happy to answer and queries that you have. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr R Hyde 
Head of Sixth Form 
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